
4968 Euclid Road, Suite A-1, 
Virginia Beach, VA, 23462  
757-499-1443 

The Al-Anon 

Service 

Center of  

Tidewater 

needs your 

help. 

Would you be willing to be part of  the ASCT 

Budget Committee?  It is the time of  year to work 

up a new budget for 2025.  We work primarily by 

email—maybe a zoom or two if  there are 

questions—and the Steering Committee approves 

the budget, so after you help put it together, you’re 

DONE!  The November steering committee will 

vote to approve, so our first draft needs to go out 

for discussion by October 1.  If  this is something 

you just can’t live without being part of, email 

office@tidewaterasc.org and tell us you are ALL 

IN!  (Do mention budget in there somewhere.) 


